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Newsletter 6                  28th November 2014 
 

 

 

 

 

 

On the 20th October Year 6 went to Grafham!!! 

 

We got to class, had a little chat about what we were expecting and we took off!  We sat next to our 
friends for two hours on the coach and we finally arrived! 

 

When we got to Grafham we put our bags in a changing room and we went to our lounge. We met 

our team leaders because we were all in two different groups. Group A had Nick and group B had 

Simon. Each group did two activities every day.  Straight after lunch, we did our first activity. 

 
After our last activity every evening we would do a fun activity.  Our favourite was film night. We 

watched……..    ‘Meet The Robinsons’!  On one of the nights we did the egg drop challenge!  After the 

late activities on the 1st night we want to bed at 10:00. We had a very good and comfortable night. In 

the bedrooms we had groups of 2, 4 and 5.  The rooms were really crammed.  We had room  

inspections every night and if we passed we would go to the vending machine and get some sweets! 
 

Some of the activities we did included ; archery, biking, high ropes, sailing, canoeing and much 

more!  The week went very quick and we were very sad that we had to leave at the end of the week. 

 

We had lots of fun! 

 
By 

Charlie Smith and Hayley Jones, 6H 

P.S-Make sure you go to Grafham in the future! 
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Tuesday 2nd December 
The Young Entrepreneurs and Mrs Lound are having 

a fund raising day in order to raise money for wet 
playtime games to transform those 

 wet days in school. 
 

You are invited to come to school in  
non-uniform for a voluntary contribution of at least 
50p. At the end of the school day we will be having a 

few Christmas games and stalls in the hall. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Please come and spend your  
money and have fun!  

For the attention of Year 5 parents and pupils: Grafham Residential 2015 

Plans are under way for an exciting residential trip to 

Grafham Water next academic year during November. 

It will be a week of fun, learning, team work and a wide range 

of adventurous and water based activities. You are invited to 

come and find out all about this exciting opportunity at a    

parents meeting on Thursday 4th December 3:30-4:00pm Year 6 

block. 

 

Letters about the trip will be sent home on Friday 5th December 

 
We raised a fantastic 

£245.58 
for the  

Children in Need Appeal.  
 

Many thanks. 

Yr4 Poetry Showcase 

‘Look out for tickets 
coming soon!’  

Tuesday 16th December 

9.30am -10am  
and 

2.15pm –2.45pm 

Type Onesies Day 

 

Wear your onesie to school and 

help us raise money to find a 

cure for Type 1 Diabetes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 5th December 

50p Donation 
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F J S  P A R ENTS  AND  P U P I L S   

WOR K I NG  TO G E TH E R  

 
The Separating Successfully project will be coming to Fakenham Junior School on 

Wednesday 10th December from 9.30 until 11.30 to deliver a workshop on the  

effects that divorce and separation can have on children.  Breaking up is never easy 

to do and it is sometimes very difficult to keep our emotions under control as we 

deal with the pain of dividing up a home or agreeing contact arrangements.  

 

No matter how hard we try, children usually are very aware of what is going on, 

even if they don’t understand this very grown up thing that is happening to their 

family.   They can find it very upsetting and difficult to cope with and their  

reactions can be unpredictable. 

 

Even if you have separated quite some time ago and are still feeling the pain, this 

workshop is just as appropriate as if you are currently going through a break up. 

Because this is a sensitive subject we are limiting attendance to twelve people.   If 

you would like to join in, please do let me know and I will put your name on the list 

or if you think this may be for you, but you are not sure….. you can ring me at 

Fakenham Junior on  

01328 862188 or my mobile 

07949679811 or you can 

 e-mail me on 

ghayes3nru@nsix.org.uk. 

 

 

It has been fantastic to see so many parents/carers and family members at the Curiosity Cafes and 

Working Together Cafes this half term.  We know that it is a big commitment to come in to school 

during school hours to work with your child, but we know how immensely valuable to your child's 

learning your support is, both in school and at home. 

 

So 

MANY, MANY THANKS 

from all at 

FJS.  
 

mailto:ghayes3nru@nsix.org.uk
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Tickets £2.50   6.15pm—7.45pm 

Doors open 7.00pm—Eyes down 7.30pm 

Good fun—Great prizes! 
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November 
FFJS Xmas Bingo      29th November   7pm 
 
December 
Yr3 Cinema Visit      1st December    9.15am - 12.15pm 
Non-Uniform for Wet Play Boxes   2nd December    All Day 
Yr4 Cinema Visit      2nd December    9.15am - 12.15pm 
Christmas Fair - Entrepreneurs    2nd December    3pm - 4pm 
Parenting Course      3rd December    8.30am - 12.30pm 
Yr5 Cinema Visit      3rd December    9.15am - 12.15pm 
Open the Book Assembly     3rd December    11am - 11.15am 
Yr6 Cinema Visit      4th December    9.15am - 12.15pm 
Grafham Meeting for Yr5 Parents  4th December   3.30pm - 4pm 
Type Onesies Day     5th December   All Day  
FFJS Christmas Disco     5th December    6pm - 7pm 
 
Yr5 Castle Museum Visit    9th December   All Day 
“Separating Successfully” Workshop  10th December   8.30am - 12.30pm 
WW2 Museum      11th December   1.45pm –3pm 
WW2 Museum for Parents    11th December   3.15pm -4.15pm 
Fakenham Academy Pantomime  12th December   2pm - 3pm 
 
Yr4 Poetry Showcase     16th December   9.30am - 10am 
Music Assembly     16th December   11am - 11.30am 
Yr4 Poetry Showcase     16th December   2.15pm – 2.45pm 
Open the Book Assembly    17th December   11am - 11.15am 
Christmas Lunch     17th December   12pm - 1.30pm 
School Closes for Christmas Break  19th December   3.15pm 
 

School Opens for Spring Term   6th January 
 

Housepoint Trophy 
 

 

14th November - Peckover 

21st November - Edwards 
 

 

Please Remember:  

Pencil-case, pencil, 
ruler, glue stick 

 
(ideal stocking fillers….) 

 

If you are purchasing new winter 

shoes for school, please remember 

that they must be black. Thank you 
 

 


